Dear Chief Jim Short,

I am writing to express my great sorrow for the loss of your firefighter, Battalion Chief James
“JB” Guiler. Battalion Chief Guiler died honorably in the line of duty and I just want you to
know how sorrow I am for your agency’s loss. The death of a firefighter is always a great
tragedy.

As a concerned citizen [ am very grateful for all that firefighters do to keep our communities
safe. My thoughts and prayers are with the members of your department. Please take care of
yourself during this difficult time.

Very Respectfully,
Zachary Scherer



